
Resumption of services of Sham Shui Po
Home Affairs Enquiry Centre

     The Home Affairs Department announced today (May 21) that the services
of the Sham Shui Po Home Affairs Enquiry Centre will resume from 9am tomorrow
(May 22). The services were suspended due to maintenance works.
          
     The Centre will be open between 9am and 7pm from Monday to Friday
(except on public holidays).
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